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Special Thank you 
 
I want to thank those Knights 

who participated in the 
cutting of over 100 feet of 

Oleander hedge at the 
Benedictine Monastery on 

July 19th.  
 

PGK SK Joe Keaney 
PGK SK Dick Goddard 

PGK SK Joe Gulotta 
SK Fred Falgiano   

 
GK SK Brian Landry 

Page 1  
 K of C Newsletter 

Council 10762 
St. Pius X 

 
Volume 1, Issue 1 

August 2008 

Calendar of Events Inside this issue: 
Calendar of Events 1 
Knight Meeting Times 1 
Special Award Recognition 1 
Prayer Intentions 

August 7 – 1st Degree or Degree Team Rehearsal
                    Council has Candidate this night 
 
August 14 – Business Meeting  
 
August 17-- Membership Drive   
 2 

New Officers 2 
New Directors/Program Chairs 3 

August 23 – 7:30 PM Faithful Citizenship Lecture 
 (See What’s Happening)  
 
August 28 – Social Meeting 
 
August 29 – St. Joseph’s youth camp “work Birthday Corner 4 
 weekend Awards 4 

What’s Coming Up 5 Knight Meeting Times 
 

1st Degree or Degree Team Practice 
(Candidates report at 7:00 P.M.) 
...................................................1st Thursday 
Business Meeting: .....................2nd Thursday  
4th Degree Meeting:....................3rd Thursday 
Social Meeting:...........................4th Thursday 
 
Meeting location: ........................Hopi Room 
(St Pius) 
Meeting time:..............................7:30 P.M. 
(Officer’s Meeting 6:30 Business Meeting  
2nd Thursday) 
 
Chapter Meeting (delegates) .....2nd Monday 
   Location...........Regina Cleri Council Hall 
   Time: ...............7:30 PM 
 
“Make a difference! Spend 12 hours out of the 
years 8760 Hrs. at a business meeting. ” 
 
GK Brian Landry  
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OFFICERS FOR 2008-2009 
 
  
Chaplain.......... (Appointed........ Fr Harry Ledwith 
Grand Knight ............................... Brian Landry (733-1101) 
........................................................ (blandry@kofctucson.com) 
Deputy Grand Knight................. Tom Eagan (751-2560) 
Chancellor .................................... Ben Jantson (751-1196) 
Recorder........................................ Bob Brandt (721-7630) 
Treasurer....................................... Dean Dickherber (440-7272) 
Fin Secretary... (Appointed)....... Joe Keaney (298-8088) 
Advocate....................................... Jose Garcia (790-3471) 
Warden ......................................... Henry Knoepfle (574-0777) 
Inside Guard ................................ Fred Falgiano (885-9590 
Outside Guard ............................. Ron Gall (290-1230) 
Lecturer......................................... Nick Romano (749-5786) 
Trustee (3 years) .......................... Nick Romano 
Trustee (2 years) .......................... Dick Goddard 
Trustee (1 year) ............................ Ron Blanchard 

Anelli, Peter 
  Aultman, Angela 
Blanchard, Nancy 
Donnelly, Frank 

Dugan, Art 
Everett, Michael 

Grell, Bob 
Gustilo, Augi 

Maurice, Terry 
Mrazik, Joe 

Norris, Sarah Beth 
Schlagel, Gayle 

Vilas, Mike 
 
To add or remove someone from this 
list, contact Deacon Dennis Ranke, 
885-8145 or Bob Messenger, 290-
8671 or email: 

Prayer Intentions 

Hb @k f t H

A prayer for healing 
Dear God, we place our worries in Your hands.  We place our sick in Your care and humbly ask that You restore Your 
Servants to health again.  Above all, grant us the grace to acknowledge Your holy will and know that whatsoever You do, You 
do for the love of us.  Amen. 
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Directors / Program Chairs 2008-2009 
 
 

District #5 Deputy:   Peter Karculias---722-7093 
Tucson Chapter President:   Ralph Montijo-----733-3230 

*********               ********* 
Council Program Director:   DGK Tom Eagan----751-2560 

******************* 
Church Director:   Joseph Gulotta-----296-7086 
Community Director:   Ben Jantson----751-1196 
Council Director:   Carl Seymour-----722-1569 

Family Director:   Henry Knoepfle ----574-0777 
Youth Director:   Tom Cormier----885-3190 

Council Newsletter:   Bob Messenger----290-8671 
Council Photographer:   Volunteer Needed 

McGivney Guild:   Joe Kerns----721-4991 
Membership Chairman:   Fred Falgiano----885-9590 

Photo/Scrapbook:   Augi Gustilo----296-2210 
Vocations:   Dennis Ranke-----885-8145 

 
 

Please, when called upon, give your support if you are in a position to do 
so.  Once you have committed you are asked to follow through with your 
commitment to ensure event and council success.   
 
Our success can only be achieved by your willingness to support our 
council activities.  I appreciate all that you have done in the past and look 
forward to an outstanding year ahead. 
 
GK Brian Landry
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Birthday Corner 
 

Patrick Palomino – August 1st   
Alejandro Valdez Jr. – August 11th  
Darrell Jacobson – August 12th  

Dennis Fiene Sr. – August 16th  
Dennis Fiene Jr.– August 19th  

Abraham Marcor – August 20th  
Lester Smith – August 22nd   
James Lehman – August 23rd   
Herb Clark – August 23rd     
Joseph Parente – August 24th  

Hector Solis – August 24th  
Robert Hart – August 28th  
Anthony D’Auria – August 30th  

William Cirrito – August 30th  
 
 

Awards 
 

Vince Redhouse:  Knight of the Month for July 2008 
 
Vince Redhouse has helped the Council by being available to enlighten all with his musical 
gifts. Vince preformed at this years Religious Appreciations Dinner and 2008 State Convention 
Mass sharing his spiritual and inspiring talent with the saxophone and Native American Flute. 
We are honored to present Vince with this month’s award.  
 

Tony and Maryann Marino: Family of the Month for July 2008 
 
Tony and his wife Maryann have been dedicated to Church activities with setting up weekly 
masses at Fellowship Square and entertaining at Council functions. Tony relies on Maryann to 
keep his calendar straight and make sure he is on time for those events. Tony has made his 
keyboard talent available for the Chapter Priest Appreciation Dinner, 2008 State Convention 
and Council dinners. We all enjoy his wit and personality and thank Maryann for keeping him 
in line. We congratulate them for their service to Council and Church.  

Presentations to be made at our August Social Meeting…....join us. 
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WHAT’S COMING UP!! 

 
 

August 
  

17 Membership Drive after all Masses. Please help by volunteering for at least 
one mass.  
 

24 At the request of Most Rev. Gerald F. Kicanas, John Carr  (Secretary of the 
Dept of Justice and Humane Development of the U.S. Conference of Catholic 
Bishops) will speak on the “Dangers and Directions for the Catholic Voter”. 
Time: 7:30 PM 
Location: St. Francis Cebrini Parish Hall, 3201 E Presidio Rd 
Tucson, AZ 85716 

 
29 ST. JOSEPH’S YOUTH CAMP “WORK WEEKEND” 29th of Aug to 1st Sept., 

Mormon Lake Arizona.  
This a free weekend to the Knights of Columbus Families all the camp 
staff ask, is for your “sweat equity” (4 hours est).  
One catch:  there is a MANDATORY R.S.V.P. to the Camp Secretary (Jolene) 
at (480) 449-0848 or you can respond via e-mail at admin@sjycaz.com   Check 
out St. Joe’s website for directions www.sjycaz.com and click on the 
“volunteers” link for more information about the work weekend. 

 
September 
 

7 Blood Drive and 1st Pancake Breakfast for this Term. 
 

19 Jeff Hill Scouting Catholic Youth Dinner, Tucson Country Club.  
$250 per table of 8.  (If interested in attending please contact GK Brian Landry 
by August 23rd) 

 
 

Be sure to visit www.kofctucson.com for up-to-date information, pictures, contacts and 
highlights of upcoming events!

http://www.sjycaz.com/
http://www.kofctucson.com/
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